
Friday, May 13, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONS:  There are less than 2 weeks to purchase your 
yearbook for the current price.  We only have 13 books left!!  
Head over to yearbookforever.com to purchase your book now 
and guarantee yourself a book and the free supplement 
coming with it this year!  If books are still available on May 
23rd, the price will increase to $100 and will be CASH ONLY. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This year will be our first ever YEARBOOK SIGNING 
PARTY!!  You’ll be able to pick up your yearbook after 
school and enjoy some time with friends getting it signed.  
There will be great throwback music, food for sale, a Photo 
Booth and so much more.  Admission is free with the 
purchase of a yearbook. 
 
Any students who have joined the Yearbook class for next 
year, listen up.  We will be having a meeting TODAY at 
Lunch in Mr. Garcia’s classroom, Room 513.  Please join 
us for some important information about the class and 
upcoming activities.  In order to capture the year, we need 
to get ready now.  Please grab your lunch and come to the 
classroom right away.  We can’t wait to meet you! 

Friday Night Lights in May!  Get your High School Football 
fix TONIGHT at our Sierra Vista High School Stadium.  
Come and see the top high school football stars battle for 
dominance of the San Gabriel Valley.  Three of our very own 
Sierra Vista Dons will be playing.  Kick-off starts at 7:30pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

Varsity Football All-Star Game North vs South 
  @ Sierra Vista - 7:30 
   
 
 

Sports 

Seniors 

Seniors, as a reminder, if you are interested in purchasing 
extra Graduation tickets for the ceremony, you must complete 
the Google Form by May 20th.  Keep in mind extra tickets are 
not guaranteed.  Please see Mrs. Canal if you have any  
questions. 
 
Seniors, as a reminder, if you were invited to the Senior 
Awards Night Ceremony and plan to attend, you MUST  
complete the Google Form TODAY.  See Ms. Svider if you 
have any questions. 
 
Attention Seniors Attending Citrus College in the Fall:  Next 
Wednesday during 1st and 2nd period.  We will have  
representatives from Citrus College conducting an  
informational meeting about the Educational Opportunities 
and Services Program and the Summer Bridge Program.  
Come learn how you can get additional financial and academic 
assistance while you are in college.  Sign up in the Counseling 
Office to attend one of the workshops. 
 
The Baldwin Park Unified School District offers a  
commendation which students may earn upon graduation 
from high school for their biliteracy skills.  Qualifying  
students receive a Medallion, a Certificate and a Seal on their 
diploma.  If you qualify to receive the Biliteracy Recognition 
Seal, you must submit a completed application to your  
counselor by May 17th.  Applications are available in the 
Counseling Office. 
 
 

  

 

 


